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Dear Parents, 
 
 
Third class enjoyed a visit from a local fireman last Friday. Johnny explained to the 
children what fire hazards can be found around their homes and how important it is 
to have a plan in place at home in case of a fire. The children asked lots of 
questions and received a fantastic fire safety pack to bring home. 
 
 
Band practice on this Thursday after school until 3.15pm 
 
 
Girl’s senior football training after school today (Monday) from 2.45-3.30pm in the 
GAA pitch. 
 
 
Girl’s football semi-final against St. Patricks Newbridge, venue, date and time will be 
confirmed hopefully before the end of the day. 
 
 
There will be no GAA coaching in the school tomorrow. Training will resume 
Tuesday week. 
 
 
Athletics training is on Wednesday with Ms. Poole after school from 2.35-3.15pm 
 
 
There will be no Homework club on Thursday due to school being closed on Friday. 
 
 
Huge well done and thank you to the choir who gave up their own time and sang 
so beautifully at the Communion on Saturday. 
 
 
Walk on Wednesday resumes this Wednesday at 8.40am at the hotel. This week’s 
theme is “Bows and Bandanas”. 
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Big congratulations to 2nd Class who made their First Holy Communion on 
Saturday. They were fantastic on the day and we all really enjoyed the ceremony. 
The choir sang beautifully and a big thank you to them for all their support. The 
school is very proud of the children on their special day. 
 
Puzzle and games club on Wednesday until 3.15pm. Next week’s puzzle and games 
club will be held on Monday 27th until 3.15pm – this will be the final puzzle of the 
year. 
 
Reminder that school tours are commencing very soon and monies need to be paid. 
Thank you to all you have paid so far. 
 
 
A final reminder that the school will be closed on Friday 24th due to the Local and 
European elections. 
 
 
Students from 4th and 5th classes will take part in the National Biodiversity week, 
which is taking place on Thursday in Robertstown village. 
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